
Advisory meeting for recently
chosen CBHE projects
Yesterday,  November  16,  marked  the  advisory  meeting  for
recently  chosen  CBHE  projects  in  collaboration  with  the
Ministry of Higher Education, Science, and Innovations. The
session brought together representatives from MHESI, HEREs,
and the seven newly selected CBHE projects.

During the meeting, participants shared their past experiences
and discussed new opportunities. Presentations covered various
topics related to each CBHE project, HEREs, and the NEO team.
Overall, the gathering was highly beneficial for all involved.

Learn  more:
https://erasmus.uz/en/publications/313-advisory-meeting-for-re
cently-chosen-cbhe-projects
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